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It’s Gonna Be Suite! 
 
Open House for CVC’s New Surgery Facility  
 

 
 
We can’t wait to show you the new x-ray and surgery suite at CVC – 
financed completely by local animal lovers like you. Our Open House is 
October 1, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m., at 470 Highway 99N in Eugene. 
   
After five years of operation, starting with a completely volunteer staff 
open one day a week doing basic exams and vaccinations, we see an 
average of 50 animals a week, providing full-service (diagnostic, 
prognostic, surgical, preventative, and recuperative) veterinary care to 
pets who would otherwise have no help. Thanks, from all of us and all the 
happy pets, to you – our generous and faithful donors – this is your 
achievement as well.  
   
Please come by to tour our beautiful little clinic, meet our staff and board 
members, and enjoy doggie treats and human sweets. We are so happy 
we can’t stop wagging our tongues and tails!  
 
 

Revenue from the clinic covers only a portion of the cost of providing 
services. CVC depends on its generous donors to meet its mission of 
providing low cost veterinary care. To donate, go to the website and 
click “donate”: www.communityvet.org/donations or send checks to 
PO Box 10971, Eugene, OR  97440. 

All the healthy pets thank you. And so does CVC. 
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CVC’s Mission 
 
CVC provides low-cost veterinary 
care to pets of low-income 
caregivers. 
 

"Never doubt that a small group of 
thoughtful, committed citizens can 
change the world. Indeed, it is the 
only thing that ever has." Margaret 
Mead 
 
 

http://www.communityvet.org/donations
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How You Can Help 

Go to the website and click “donate”. 
www.communityvet.org/donations. 
 
Mail a check, payable to Community 
Veterinary Center, to PO Box 10971, 
Eugene, OR  97440. 

Donations go to the Friendship Fund, 
ongoing supplies for the new surgery 
facility, landscaping and fencing 
upgrades, the next capital project 
which is upgrading the X-ray 
machine from film to digital. 

 
Donate in-kind services and products. 
 
Donate pet supplies, unexpired 
medical supplies, medical equipment, 
pet treats/toys, towels, blankets. 
 
Volunteer opportunities – email  
CVCOregon@gmail.com for current 
openings. Or visit 
www.VolunteerMatch.org and search 
Community Veterinary Center. 
 
Link your Fred Meyers Rewards card 
and AmazonSmile account to CVC – 
www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewa
rds; www.smile.amazon.com. 
 

 

 

New Spay/Neuter Grant 
 
CVC is thrilled to receive a grant for $19,800 from Bob Barker’s DJ & T Foundation, 
to offer no-cost or sliding scale spay/neuter surgeries. CVC has established a 
partnership with WAG (Willamette Animal Guild) to provide vouchers to CVC 
clients to have surgeries at WAG, and we will do some surgeries once the CVC 
surgery facility opens. The grant makes it possible for CVC to strongly recommend 
clients to spay and neuter pets before having a return visit to CVC, with the aim of 
preventing further breeding and accidental pregnancy from pets. 
 

Dog and Cat Flu on the Rise  

 
There is concern that canine and feline influenza is on the rise and The Center for 
Disease Control is keeping a close eye on these highly contagious viruses. There is 
no documentation of a transmission of the flu virus from dogs or cats to people 
and there are no reported cases of the H3N2 canine influenza virus in 
Oregon. Several cases have been diagnosed in other states, including Washington.  
 
When traveling out of state with your dog, keep your pet away from other dogs. 
Should this disease make it to our state, here are a few symptoms to watch for: 
coughing, lack of appetite, general listlessness and lack of interest or running a 
fever. If your dog displays any of these symptoms, make an appointment with your 
veterinarian - it is always better to be safe than sorry. Your doctor may take x-rays, 
blood work and other laboratory tests to confirm or eliminate the diagnosis. While 
the flu is not necessarily deadly, if your dog has a pre-existing condition, things 
could quickly become difficult.  
 
Cats can also develop a flu-like illness, with symptoms such as: runny noses, 
watery eyes, a sore throat, aches and pain in muscles, mouth ulcers and dribbling, 
frequent sneezing, blocked noses, sore throats. Offer food with an intense smell, in 
small portions, such as sardines, or roast chicken. Mixing warm water with canned 
food can also increase the smell and aid in eating. Keep nose and eyes clear of 
discharge. There is no strain of influenza that has been identified as specific to 
domestic cats, but there are three strains of influenza viruses that have been 
found in wild cats. Your cat needs to be kept current on all vaccines. Call your vet if 
your cat displays these symptoms.      
 

  

Thank You, Capella Market 
 
Capella Market’s August fundraising benefited CVC. Capella furnished the 
raffle prize – a very cool Burley Travoy bike trailer – with raffle ticket 
proceeds going to CVC. Also, the celebratory BBQ on August 19 benefited 
CVC, and featured Capella’s delicious natural foods. The animals say thanks! 

 

Thank You, Claim 52 – The Abbey 
 
Claim 52 Brewing held a benefit for CVC at their Abbey location on June 16. 
25% of beer sales went to CVC as well as raffle proceeds on two gift baskets. 
Thank you to The Abbey, Barbara who helped obtain the gift certificates, 
and the businesses and people who contributed to the gift baskets: The 
Book Mine, Cornbread Café, Cornucopia Restaurants, Misti Crowson, Falling 
Sky Brewery, Lithia Dodge, Off the Waffle, Party Downtown, Planktown 
Brewing Co., Sweet Life Patisserie and Westraunt Concepts, Inc.  

 
 

 
 

Cody had a horrible dental disease, and in my opinion, CVC lengthened his life. I am very grateful. 
Barbara S. 

http://www.communityvet.org/donations
mailto:CVCOregon@gmail.com
http://www.volunteermatch.org/
http://www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards
http://www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
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Local Experts & Businesses Give Time, 
Talents, Supplies to Create Surgery Suite 

 
CVC is very grateful to contractors Bari Swartz and Joey Gayles for being 
dependable, thoughtful, and skilled contractors who have been so 
dedicated to making our building project a success. Our appreciation also 
goes to Mike Magee and his associates at Bergsund DeLaney who donated 
many hours to design and draw up our architectural plans and lead us 
through the permitting process. We also thank Baker Surveyors, 
Consolidated Supply, Forrest Paint and Jerry’s Home Improvement Center 
for donations of services, supplies and equipment.  
 

Don’t Let Your Guard Down  

 
Just because fall is coming doesn’t mean the fleas and ticks are going away. 
In fact, fall may be the worst flea/tick season of all! Fleas don’t live long, 
but they start feeding fifteen minutes after they arrive. Within twenty-four 
hours they are breeding the next crop. The Western Black Legged Tick is 
responsible for Lyme Disease, however, it’s believed only 1% to 5% of the 
ticks actually carry the bacterium for the disease. But if you find a tick on 
your pet or yourself, always contact your doctor or veterinarian.  
 

Both of these pests can be dealt with - here are some tips that will help 
with the battle. As soon as you get all the leaves raked off your lawn and 
into a pile, get them into a bag. Rake up the grass you’ve just mowed and 
bag it too. Trim back branches that overhang walkways - clever ticks love to 
hang around tall plants and grasses and attach themselves as a host walks 
past. Fleas and ticks don’t die or hibernate when the temperature drops. 
They thrive outside as well inside. What they need is a host. To make your 
host less appealing, don’t leave pet food or water dishes outside, it’s like 
inviting fleas and ticks to dinner.   
 
The best insurance of all is to continue year ‘round with the control 
medications that your veterinarian has prescribed for your pets.  
 

 

CVC Board of Directors 

Anne Baden, Recording 
    Secretary 
Charlotte Behm, President 
Annie Bridge, CVT 
Patsy Hand, Vice President 
Deanna Larson 
Kim Long 
Janetta Overholser,       
    Communications Secretary 
Valerie Warner, Treasurer 
 
Adjunct Board: Diana Bus, Jackie 
Rice 
 

4th Annual Garage Sale a 
Huge Success 
 
CVC's garage sale was another 
success, earning over $2,000 to 
help the animals. Thank you to 
over 35 people who helped by 
donating items, planning, 
staffing and cleaning up. Thanks 
especially to everyone that 
helped with set up during the 
heat and smoke. After the sale, 
left over items were donated to 
several local non-profits.  
 
Three lucky winners picked up 
their raffle baskets that included 
gift certificates or merchandise 
from Dogs at Play, Dutch Bros, 
Off the Waffle, UO Duck 
memorabilia and Westraunt 
Concepts.  
 
Remember to start saving items 
for next year’s sale.... 
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Thanks to the individuals, foundations, organizations and businesses that support 
CVC so that we can provide low cost vet care to the pets of low income caregivers.  

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Community Veterinary 
Center 

Mailing address: 
 
PO Box 10971 
Eugene, OR  97440 
      
Email: CVCOregon@gmail.com  
 
On the Web: www.communityvet.org 
 
On Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/CommunityVetC
enterEugene/ 
 
The HOWL is published twice a year 
by Community Veterinary Center, a 
501(c)(3) organization. To opt out of 
the mailing list or receive by email 
only, email CVCOregon@gmail.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you, CVC Supporters! 

Over 225 individuals  
    donating $1 - $50,000 
The Ark Veterinary Clinic 
Baker & Associates  
    Surveyors LLC 
Banfield Charitable Trust  
Banfield Foundation 
Bissell Partners for Pets 
The Book Mine 
Branch Engineering 
Buffalo Exchange 
Cameron McCarthy  
Capella Market  
Chambers Family 
    Foundation  
Chris Schoap Building  
    Movers  
Claim 52 Brewing – Abbey  
Companion Animal Clinic  
Consolidated Supply Co.  
Creekside Veterinary Clinic  
Creswell School District  
Dandelions Flowers & Gifts 
Dogs at Play 
Dutch Bros 
 

Emerald Dog Obedience  
    Club  
Emergency Veterinary  
    Hospital  
Energy GPS LLC   
Eugene Animal Hospital 
Evergreen Roofing  
Falling Sky Brewing  
Fiddlin’ Big Sue Band 
Forrest Paint Co. 
Friends with Heart 
Humane Society of   
    Cottage Grove   
IBEW Local 280 
Jerry’s Home Improvement  
    Center 
Leuthold Family Foundation 
Lithia Dodge  
Mike Magee, Architect 
McKenzie Feed and Pet 
    Supplies 
McKenzie River Trust 
Mitosciences, Inc.  
Mohawk Veterinary Hospital 
Ninkasi 
Off the Waffle 

Oregon Community Credit  
    Union  
Oregon Community  
    Foundation 
PeaceHealth Sacred Heart 
    Medical Center 
PETCO Foundation 
Pets of the Homeless 
Planktown Brewing Co. 
Q Street Animal Hospital  
St. Vincent de Paul  
Sam Bond’s Garage 
Shepherd Foundation  
Sweet Life Patisserie 
Thurston Girl Scouts  
    Troup #20096  
Unitarian Universalist  
    Church 
UPS Store, Springfield  
Veterinary House Call 
   Service  
West Hills Animal Hospital 
Willamette Animal Guild 
Westraunt Concepts 
Woodard Family  
    Foundation  

 

 

 

mailto:CVCOregon@gmail.com
http://www.communityvet.org/
http://www.facebook.com/CommunityVetCenterEugene/
http://www.facebook.com/CommunityVetCenterEugene/
mailto:CVCOregon@gmail.com

